The goal is to implement a Model UN program at two additional middle school sites for the 2017-2018 school year.

With input from the Model UN Advisor at Sullivan Middle School, the History and Social Science Liaison will include the following agenda items for the March city wide secondary Department Chair meeting, requesting the following information:

- What programs currently exist in your building e.g. Model UN, Model Congress, Mock Trial, etc.?
- How many students participate?
- How many events do they attend? Cost of event registration and transportation.

Middle School principals and History Department Chairs will be asked to attend a listening session with an interested teacher/advisor in late May/early June for an overview of the Model United Nations program.

Mr. Crompton of Sullivan Middle will contact the Executive Director of the United Nations Association of Greater Boston to travel to Worcester and provide the overview of the Model UN program at no cost to the district.

Responses to the survey questions will be used to expand current offerings in the secondary schools with the possibility of developing a partnership with the Boston Debate League.